OFFICE OF DEAN OF UNIVERSITY INSTRUCTION
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

Dated: 16.03.2021

CIRCULAR
(Through e-mail)

The Committee constituted by the Dean of University Instl;uction to
discuss the reopening of University Hostels, in its meeting held on March 5,
2021, unanimously decided that all Postgraduate students (final year), who
are in final semester and require laboratory work to complete their
dissertation, be allowed to stay in the hostels. Further, all Postgraduate (final
year), final semester students, who require laboratory work to complete their
dissertation, be also allowed to attend laboratory work in their respective
Departments.

This is for the information and further necessary action of the

Chairpersons/Directors/Coordinators of all Teaching Departments/ Centres/

[nstitutes, Panjab University, Chandigarh. 5 e
W
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Dean of University Instruction

[ssued to:-

I. The Chairpersons/Directors/Coordinators,

All Teaching Departments/Centres/Institutes, Panjab University,
Chandigarh.

Dean Student Welfare (Men & Women)
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